
Mission Awareness Dress Down Day  
Friday, November 15, 2019 

 
 

St. Thomas More Center 
Catholic Youth Camp 

 
 
The 4th graders need your help!  We are helping collect money for the 
St. Thomas More Center and Catholic Youth Camp!  This will help with 
the renovations and construction projects going on right now!  Bring in 
$1 or more on Friday, November 15th 
 
For almost 60 years, young people have been coming to the St. Thomas 
More Center to experience a week of joy, prayer and fellowship.  This 
tradition challenges campers, creates memories, and builds friendships.   
 
Due to lack of updates, decades of camper use, and deferred 
maintenance, the facilities are in need of updates.  The old cabins have 
been torn down and new ones will be built and ready for camp this 
summer!  Future renovations and improvements are also planned for 
other buildings and the pool.  Please help support the St. Thomas More 
Center!  Go to https://stmcenter.com/ for more information. 
 
 
~The 4th grade class 
 
 


